Cumbria, St.Peters Lane, Withern, Lincs, LN13 OLL

6th June 2001

Dear Peter,

We should like to thank you and your crew for the extension work that you carried out to our home. As they say " it is not easy living with the builders", but the professionalism and cheerfulness of you and your team made the experience a pleasant one. We were particularly pleased and impressed with the way in which the areas were tided up before you left and there was hardly any evidence of any disruption to the grounds.

The extension to the kitchen is a great success and we would have no hesitation in recommending your work to your future clients.

The kitchen fitting and decorating will be finished in a few days so any time that you are out this way, do pop in for tea, we would be happy to see you.

Many thanks again to you all,

Kind regards,

Lord and Lady Douglas.